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NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39, 
Sydney NSW 2001 

To whom it may concern, 

Re: Support for the Maxwell Underground Coal Mine Project 
Application Number: SSD-9526 

This letter is to show my support for Malabar Coal's Maxwell Underground Coal Mine 
Project. 

I am supportive of this application for numerous reasons: 

• It's creating another 350 jobs for the local area
• Economic benefits to the local community, especially all the local shops and suppliers

in the Muswellbrook area
• Further financial support to local community groups and charities

The Maxwell site, formally known as Drayton Mine has a very long and proud reputation in 
the local area. Many of my family and friends have been employed at this site when it was an 
open cut mine, it would be great to think future generations can be employed there as 
underground miners. 

I support this application and hope the Department of Planning gives it approval to proceed. 

regards, 
Ken Mann 
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I am happy for my name to be written on the Departments website, I do not consent for my 
address or phone number as below to be published, these are for your records only incase 
you need to contact me. 




